
East Goshen Township 
Futurist Committee 
October 20, 2022 
Draft Minutes 
 
Members Present: 
Tom Kilburn, Jeff O’Donnell 
 
Others Present 
Cody Bright, BOS Liason, Dave Ware, Staff Liason 
Call to order, Pledge of Allegiance and Moment of Silence 
 
September minutes were approved 
 
Business 
Discussion continued on the potential path forward for Paoli Pike 
Trail(PPT)/ neighborhood connector options.  Tom updated the group 
on his meeting and tour with Mark Miller on the various phase 1 and 2 
options.  They also met with Nate Cline, Township Engineer, to review 
options connecting Bow Tree, New Kent and Marydell neighborhoods 
to the PPT.  Mark Miller will provide estimates for these options with 
direction from Nate on Penndot issues.  Other options being 
considered are Colonial to PPT connctor,   Line Road from PPT to 
Applebrook and Linden Lane to the Business Park via CDT.  The 
committee discussed timing for a posible phase one recommendation  
to the BOS, likely in January, as well as trail surface options and 
strategy.  Longer term potential connections from the southern part of 
the Township were also identified and discussed briefly.  The next 
meeting is scheduled for November 17, 7PM. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM.   


